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September 2017 

 

Pupil Safety 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

In the interests of pupil safety, may we politely remind you that vehicles should 

not be driven on to the school site to drop off or pick up children. It is only in 

special circumstances where permission will be granted for parents/carers to 

bring their vehicle on to the school grounds.  

 

From Monday, 18th September 2017, the front gate by Reception will be closed 

whilst our pupils leave the site.  

 

We are sure you can appreciate the importance of this restriction in order to 

minimise any potential hazards for our pupils. Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs Lynn Lloyd 

Deputy Headteacher 
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